
Hello, I'm writing to encourage you to support HB2004.  As a homeowner and landlord I know 

that this legislation is crucial to creating the kind of Oregon that is welcoming to everybody.  It is 

important to know when to stand up to the wrong kind of landlord - the greedy landlord.  Now is 

the time. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Bryan Johnson 

Portland 

 


